May 9, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my privilege to write a letter of recommendation for Ms. Katelyn Hartupee
Malett. I have known Katelyn for seven years. For the last four years it has been
exciting to watch Katelyn develop into a strong leader within Shepherd High School.

Academically Katelyn is a distinguished student. Throughout her four years at
Shepherd she has earned all A’s, with an overall GPA of 3.98. Katelyn is ranked
number six in her class and has been apart of National Honors Society for two years.
Often times teachers have brought me Katelyn’s work to show an exemplary
example of a project or test. Katelyn will also be completing the Michigan Transfer
Agreement this year (Completion of 30 college credits).

As an athlete Katelyn has faced adversity; she loves to be active and participate in
school activities. Katelyn is part of the Cross Country team and the Track team.
Katelyn has had to overcome a hip surgery and knee surgery in order to participate.
During these struggles she did not complain or say she would give up. Katelyn is
driven to do her best no matter what the cost and she is dedicated to her
teammates.

Students have many opportunities to be involved at Shepherd High School. Katelyn
is always willing to take on any initiative. Our building principal went to her this
year and asked her to take on a new group that would partner with the community
local Rotary. Katelyn never hesitates she embraces new things with excitement and
innovation. Katelyn is school cheerleader, mom, and go to person. Katelyn is always
cheering on other students in all activities, taking care of others, and always willing
to help a fellow student with a project, or study for a test. Katelyn is a fabulous role
model for all our students.

Katelyn is a phenomenal, well- rounded student. She is a tremendous athlete,
student, leader, and friend. We will miss her at Shepherd High School.

Sincerely,

Carrie Gauthier
Assistant Principal
Shepherd High School



